
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2013 3:47:57 PM
Subject: Re: PEBA's Latest Plan Year 2015 Projections

Very interesting. Already discussed the double medicaid-peba whammy in a talk today.
 
________________________________________
 
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 11:57:57 AM
 
To: Anthony Keck
 
Subject: PEBA's Latest Plan Year 2015 Projections
 

Just an FYI - thought you might be interested.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 12:48 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 

Attachment File Type: PDF
 

WorkCentre Location: machine location not set
 
Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com
 
Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
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If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.



